
 

Morris Goding Accessibility Consulting 
Unit 1.06/56 Bowman Street Pyrmont NSW 2009 ph. 9692 9322  www.mgac.com.au  

26 September 2016 
 

Robert Farrell 
Farrell Coyne Projects 
Bond 5, Suites 3 & 4, 18 Hickson Rd 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
 
 
Dear Robert, 

 

RE: MLC BURWOOD SENIOR SCHOOL CENTRE ACCESS S96 STATEMENT 

 

This letter has been prepared by Morris Goding Accessibility Consulting (MGAC) for Farrell Coyne Projects Pty 

Ltd to support the S96 application for the proposed Senior School Centre located at MLC Burwood.  

 

MGAC has reviewed and assessed the drawings and relevant documentation prepared in respect of the S96 

application submission. 

 

The MGAC Report dated 12 March 2014 that supported the original Project Application concluded that the 

accessibility for the proposed Senior School Centre will be able to achieve the accessibility design 

requirements as set out in the relevant Director General Requirements.  On this basis, MGAC is of the opinion 

that the proposed S96 drawings do not require any additional supporting information, analysis or commentary 

at this stage of the design and compliance with DDA Premises Standards and Australian Standards can be 

achieved.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
David Goding 

Morris Goding Accessibility Consulting 


